
On Friday, April 28th, CA State Senator Bob
Archuleta visited the Los Angeles County
Probation Department Training Center, taking
the time to offer motivational words regarding
leadership, respect, and positive treatment
towards the youth in our care to the new
recruits. The Senator also asked that they
uphold their duty with pride, dignity and
honor. Thank you, Senator Archuleta. 

Find out more about other

Probation Department news and


stories in the 
Feb/March Probation Newsletter! 

Probation Media
FOLLOW US @LACPROBATION 

ON FACEBOOK, TWITTER, AND INSTAGRAM
Have a story idea or

images you’d like to share?
Please email us at:

prob-news@probation.lacounty.gov

05/01/23

UPCOMING EVENTS

CA STATE SENATOR VISITS PROBATION TRAINING CENTER

Thurs, April 20 - Monday, May 8 - Electric Cars For Earth Virtual Event
Thurs, May 4th - 10AM - 2PM - Long Beach Goodwill Job Fair

PROBATION WELCOMES NEW CHIEF STRATEGIST FOR JUVENILLE OPERATIONS
We welcome Guillermo Viera Rosa to the Los Angeles County Probation Department. As Chief
Strategist for Juvenile Operations, Mr. Viera Rosa will oversee and direct the operations of the
Juvenile Services branch, including but not limited to institutions, field, and compliance with the
State Department of Justice consent decree and other regulatory functions covering juvenile
operations. Mr. Viera Rosa’s initial time will be focused on efforts to bring the County into
compliance with Board of State and Community Corrections (BSCC) regulations, including efforts
to bolster staffing to ensure the constitutional operation of our juvenile facilities, address safety
concerns for staff and youth in our care and resolve facility issues in partnership with the
Internal Services Department. Welcome to the Department Mr. Viera Rosa!

CORE BUREAU HOLDS STATE CERTIFIED DOMESTIC VIOLENCE TRAINING 
On Tuesday, April 25th, The Los Angeles County Probation
Department’s Adult Field Services C.O.R.E. Bureau held a
Batterers Intervention Program (BIP) training for Domestic
Violence (DV) Probation Officers. Thirty-six (36) DPOs
participated in the 8-hour State Certified Training. The
objective of the training was to discuss the BIP California
State mandates and the Department’s requirements
related to the approval and renewal process for batterers
programs. Training Discussions included key aspects of BIP
programming and their guiding principles. 
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